
 

 
 
 
 
 
Department of the Army 
HEADQUARTERS U.S. ARMY SIGNAL CENTER AND FORT GORDON 
Fort Gordan, Georgia 30905 
ATZHFE-E 
 
Jordon Demolition Company 
4040 Northern Blvd 
Montgomery, Alabama 36110 

 
Re: Letter of Appreciation 

 
Gentlemen: 
 
I would like to express my appreciation for a job well done to you and your 
personnel on your recent completion of a contract at Fort Gordon, Georgia, which 
consisted of the removal of building debris. 
 
Although I did not have the pleasure of meeting all the personnel you had on the job, 
I would like to commend your superintendent, Mr. D.J. Inman, for putting forth a 
maximum effort to complete the contract ahead of schedule. 
 
The spirit displayed by Mr. Inman and his personnel is indicative of the mutual 
respect and harmony between the personnel is indicative of the mutual respect and 
harmony between the personnel of Fort Gordon and your company. 
 
Yours very truly, 

 
Massey G. Roberson 
Contracting Officer’s Representative 
 


